
Thank you for your continued support!

Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ, 

God is so good to us all the time. Thank you for your prayer and financial support for

Turnabout Community Resource Center.  God continues to pour out His blessings on

us in so many marvelous ways. 

Saturday, February 25th, Peru Amateur Circus performed and a carnival was held at

Western School. There were multiple blessings that happened that day and we saw

some amazing things as Jesus moved in bringing so many people out to this event.

We at Turnabout were one of the groups that received the financial benefits from this

event. We are truly thankful for the Turnabout board members that worked with

Western PTA and the circus crew to make this a fun family event.

Below is a list of items that are needed at Turnabout. If God would lay it on your

heart to help, you can drop items off at Turnabout Monday – Friday between 11 & 3.

1. Postage Stamps 

2. 3 Hole Punch

3. Plastic Spoons 

4. Plastic Forks 



5. 20 X 20 X 5 Furnace Filters 

6. Disposable Coffee Cups with Lids

7. Mr. Clean (Or similar) floor cleaner

May the LORD JESUS continue to work in the lives of each of us.

In His Grace,

Paul Drazich

Executive Director 

Turnabout Community Resource Center

P. O. Box 31

190 N. Union Street

Russiaville, IN. 46979

765-431-2686

paul@turn-about.org
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